



25th September 2020

Mona Road Burton on Trent DE13 OUF Tel No: 01283 248 100

Headteacher: Helen Bye

Dear Parent / Carer.

Fruit 2020-2021

As you will be aware universal free schools meals entitlement ends as the children complete Year 2.

This entitlement also includes the fruit that is provided for the children daily and therefore children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 do not currently receive fruit.

However, we are very keen for these children to continue to receive a piece of fruit through the NHS live well scheme. The children can have a mid-morning piece of fruit and are therefore offering to subsidise the cost of this. The cost for this academic year will be £20.00.

If you are interested in finding out more about the scheme the website is https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/eat-well/school-fruit-and-vegetable-scheme/

Children in KS2 who receive Free School Meals or Pupil Premium, will continue to receive a piece of fruit a day. If you think, your child could be entitled to free school meals then please see the office for a form to complete.

If you would like your child to continue to receive a piece of fruit each day please can you pay through ParentPay. This payment will cover the academic year from September 2020 – July 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Bye

Helen Bye Headteacher